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 IB World School     IBelieve. IBelong. IBecome. 
 

 Skyline K-8 May 25, 2018 

  

 

Principal’s Corner 

Skyline Families, 

Happy Friday. I hope you all enjoy the three day weekend. 

Thank you to everyone who came to IB Night last night. Ms. Earle and 

our 4/5 teachers worked very hard to make the night a huge success. It 

was an awesome opportunity to reflect on all of our IB learning this 

year and to celebrate our successful IB Program. 

The Skyline Talent Show was amazing! Our students ROCK! Special 

thanks to Mrs. Gervais for running the show! Congratulations to all our 

very talented students who performed at the talent show. Thank you to 

all our families and guests for your support! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

See you on Tuesday! 

BG Aguirre 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 25- June 8 

School Supplies on Sale 

June 1 

Skyline Carnival    5-8 pm 

All Library Books Due 

June 5 

Volunteer Appreciation   

       3:30-4:30 pm 

June 7 

8th Grade Promotion   5 pm 

June 8 

The Meating Place- Family 

Night out 

 

 

 

 

 

ALMOST HERE… 
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Counselor’s Corner 

The end of the school year is a great time for students to reflect on their growth and learning. It is amazing to 

see how much growth our little ones have made and how mature our Middle School students are becoming. The 

talent show was amazing. Thank you to all our participants and the families who were able to attend.  Ms. Hiser 

recorded the show so any families who were unable to attend, and would like to see their student’s performance, 

can contact me for the video. 

 

On another note, I want to say a big thank you to our Skyline families who have contributed their time and 

energy to helping our school this year. Your caring helps make Skyline the special place it is. 

 

Have a wonderful week, 

Amy Gervais 

School Counselor 

503-916-5212 

agervais@pps.net 

Eighth Grade Promotion 

The 8th grade Promotion Ceremony is Thursday, June 7 at 5 pm in the gym. The ceremony will include student 

speeches, awards for each of the learner profile traits, and the awarding of promotion certificates for each 

student. There will be drinks and light snacks following the ceremony.  

 

Volunteer Appreciation 

Skyline Teachers and Staff would like to show our appreciation for all the wonderful volunteers that have 

helped throughout the year.  Your time and generosity help our students succeed!  We would like to say "Thank 

You" with a special Volunteer Appreciation on Tuesday, June 5 in the Skyline Library from 3:30-4:30 pm. So 

we can better plan, please RSVP to mhiser@pps.net if you are able to attend. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:agervais@pps.net
mailto:mhiser@pps.net
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Summer Library Reading Program

Washington County Library- 
The Cedar Mill Community Library and the Cedar Mill Community Library @ Bethany are hosting a Summer 

Reading Program and all children and teenagers are welcome to join, beginning on Friday, June 1, 2018.  Every 

reader and pre-reader who participates will be able to earn some great prizes, including a free paperback book! 

 During the summer, both Cedar Mill Libraries will also be hosting special performances by musicians, 

magicians, and other creative performers. All programs are free of charge and a calendar of events will be 

available on June 1. 

 For more information, contact the Cedar Mill Community Library Youth Services Department at 

(503) 644-0043 ext. 112.    

 Check the library website http://library.cedarmill.org for our calendar of events, beginning 
June 1st. 

 

Multnomah County Library 
Summer Reading starts June 15!  Libraries rock! Join over 100,000 area youth to play the Summer Reading 

game at Multnomah County Library. Players read, listen to audiobooks, or complete game board activities, then 

mark off those days on a game board. Students earn t-shirts and other prizes for making a habit of reading! 

Summer Reading is free, and kids who finish the game will be entered into a Grand Prize drawing for a trip for 

four to Great Wolf Lodge waterpark! 

Besides supporting reading, the Summer Reading program includes a wide array of fun, free events for children, 

teens and families. Neighborhood libraries will offer free music, puppet shows, crafts and many other activities 

all summer long. Reading through the summer helps youth maintain or improve their skills so they can start 

school in the fall ready to learn. Summer Reading runs June 15-August 31, and you’re invited! Find out about 

library events at https://multcolib.org/events. Summer Reading is made possible by The Library Foundation.  

 

 
 

 

 

PTA Connection 

New Treasurer 

Thank you to Amber Anderson for accepting the Treasurer position!  Please congratulate and thank her in 

person the next time you see her! 

 

 

http://library.cedarmill.org/
https://multcolib.org/events


   

  Page 4 of 10 

   
 

School Supply Sale 

Our annual School Supply Sale is starting May 25th - June 8th. Order forms will come home with your 

students, Friday, May 25th. You will also be able to order online. Each year we ask parents to consider donating 

a kit or contributing towards the purchase of a kit for students who may otherwise not be able to purchase their 

own.  If you have any questions, please contact Shirley Baker at 503-891-1409 or sbaker68us@yahoo.com. 

  

 
 

Mrs. Sammons Auction Pizza Party 

Please come and join us for fun and food! There are a few more spots available for the Mrs. Sammons Auction 

Pizza Party at Papa’s Pizza.  If you are interested in purchasing a slot, please send me an email.  The cost is $50 

payable to the Skyline PTA.  Date/time to be determined soon! 

 

Carnival 

Friday, June 1st from 5pm-8pm. 

Please join us for our Annual School Carnival.  This is one of our biggest and most fun family events of the 

year! This year we will have: 

 Inflatable obstacle course 

 Dunk Tank (dunk your favorite teachers) 

 Face Painting 

 Balloon Artist 

 Games + Skyline Bucks for prizes 

This is a GREAT opportunity to get middle school kiddos involved and get volunteer hours, high school kids as 

well. Most of our games are kid run, and we need all the help we can get! There are some spots for parents too, 

but please check with your middle/high schooler about helping at this event.  

SIGN UP HERE 

Beat the rush and buy your tickets ahead of time. Same as last year, $15 carnival band gets you all the games 

and activities and earn prizes!!! You can purchase your tickets directly on the SKYLINE PTA PAGE.   

We'll also have food trucks for food purchase and snacks sold by PTA. Keep checking the newsletter and 

webpage for updates as we get closer!  

  

Cosette Posko 

Skyline PTA President 

971-563-9679 

PayPal.Me/skylinepta 

https://skylineschoolpta.com 

 

 

mailto:sbaker68us@yahoo.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c44a9a92aa2f85-skyline5
https://skylineschoolpta.com/carnival/
https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/grab
https://skylineschoolpta.com/
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8th Grade BBQ- The Reid’s  
Hello 8th Grade parents- almost 9th grade parents! 

We would like to host a BBQ and movie night on June 8th at 7pm for the 8
th

 grade class and family members. 

Come and enjoy a meal and a movie with the kids before they go off to high school! 

We will cook burgers, hot dogs, and garden burgers. Please bring a side 

dish to share, some lawn chairs and outdoor activities. 

  

Please RSVP to pdxreid@coho.net how many total family members are coming by June 2nd please. 

If we have missed someone please send this message along. 

  

Geoff and Christine Reid 

 

The Annual Skyline Ridge Neighbors Gathering NEEDS YOUR 

HELP 
This year’s picnic will be held on Sunday, August 19th from noon-5pm at the Plumper Pumpkin Patch. The last 

couple of years have been very well attended, with great food, a fantastic silent and oral auction, and beautiful 

weather. This year, the team is making a SPECIAL EFFORT to have a lot more kid and family focused 

activities. Children and families are a huge part of life here on the Hill, and we want to do even more to make 

sure everyone has a great time. 

  

We already have a local artisan who will volunteer with the children to do pottery/ceramics, a couple of teen-

agers that are ready to help run games and activities, and we have a budget for some kid-friendly/focused lottery 

prizes! 

  

What we need is a “coordinator” to own this part of the day… We have lots of infrastructure already in place, 

and decades of previous picnics worth of experience. This is a relatively small commitment of time, and you get 

the joy and satisfaction of “owning” the family/children part of the picnic! 

  

Please send a note back to srn@srnpdx.org if you are interested. The picnic team is awesome and we can 

guarantee you will have a great time, or your money back. 

  

I.B. a Recurring Donor! 
The Skyline Foundation and PTA would like to give a BIG shout out to those families that have pledged to be 

recurring donators for Skyline School! These families have shown their commitment to Skyline by giving $10 

or more a month to either the PTA or the Foundation. Some families are even doing their donation through 

Intel’s matching donation program. That’s DOUBLE the money EVERY MONTH for our kids!! Want to invest 

in YOUR child’s education and support community projects and extracurricular activities? Just click on the 

links below and choose Skyline School. Foundation: https://allhandsraised.org/donate/ (for supporting teacher 

salaries) PTA: https://www.paypal.com/donate/ (for supporting community events) For your donation you will 

receive a swanky car decal! Every dollar counts, so we thank you for partnering with us to make Skyline a 

better school for our kids! 

  

 

 

mailto:pdxreid@coho.net
mailto:srn@srnpdx.org
https://allhandsraised.org/donate/
https://www.paypal.com/donate/


   

  Page 6 of 10 

   
 

Supplies Needed for the Skyline Gagaball Court 

We received approval from PPS to install a Gagaball court under the covered play area. It should be a nice 

addition that gives the kiddos more activities on our rainy Portland days. I am looking for people or companies 

that would be willing to donate supplies or offer me a big discount. Here’s what is needed:  

4 - 4x4x10 posts  

24 - 2x12x10 planks  

96 - 3” lag bolts  

8 - elevated post bases  

200 - 3” galvanized framing nails 

Please contact Deirdre Hubler – dshubler99@gmail.com - if you can donate items, money, or if you know of 

someone I can contact for donations.  We can get you a donation tax receipt if needed. 

Skyline School Backpack 

The Backpack Program needs help getting food from Sunshine Pantry to Skyline.  We use this food to help feed 

several Skyline families over the weekends.  We need at least one pickup every month, but two a month would 

be ideal.  We need non-perishable items, so once you pick them up, you can leave them in your car; pickup and 

delivery to Skyline doesn't need to be on the same day.  Please plan to drop the items off at Skyline's pantry on 

a Wednesday or Thursday.  

 Hours: 11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. (no specific day, volunteers arrange in advance) 

Location:  Sunshine Pantry, 10895 SW 5th, Beaverton, OR 97005 

We need the following: 

 Peanut butter 

Jelly 

Pasta 

Soup 

Canned fruit 

Cereal 

Granola bars 

Rice 

Tuna 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c44a9a92aa2f85-food 
 

2018 Community Events / Family Nights Out 

Thank you for supporting our awesome community partners! As always, if you have specific suggestions of 

businesses that may be a good fit, please pass them along to me at nicoleoanderson@gmail.com or 

morganbors@gmail.com. 

June 8 (Friday) 

The Meating Place    .    http://meatingplacepdx.com 

50% of butcher shop sales back to Skyline School. 

mailto:shubler99@gmail.com
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F30e0c44a9a92aa2f85-food&data=02%7C01%7C%7C9bf18e94d8f64785b93808d59e628c66%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636589068451945421&sdata=lFVoHLDGGgxE%2Fo2jI%2FYKewEZHcgHDLBQwdnnAfOcm7c%3D&reserved=0
mailto:nicoleoanderson@gmail.com
mailto:morganbors@gmail.com
mailto:morganbors@gmail.com
http://meatingplacepdx.com/
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Register for Summer Soccer Camp with Challenger Sports! 

To register, go to:   https://challenger.configio.com/orglandingpage?org=2191 

Dates:       June 18-22, 2018 

Location:  Skyline School Field 

Who:        Any and all kids ages 3-14, regardless of school he/she/they attend 

Incoming kindergarteners, THIS is the soccer camp for you!  Register for the First Kicks session from 8-9 a.m.  

Separate camp programs for ages 3-14. 

*Free soccer ball and t-shirt**Free app and 20 skills videos**Free jersey - if you register by May 4, 2018. 

Learn more about Challenger Sports at: challengersports.com. 

Questions?  Contact Clarissa at: skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com 

  

Register Now For Fall Rec Soccer & Optional Sunday Academy 

Training Package 

1st-5th graders:   http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/sscreg 

6th-8th graders:  http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysreg 

DEADLINE TO REGISTER:  June 30 

Between June 30 and August 15, a $25 late fee will be added. All registration closes on August 15. 

To learn more about the fall season, fees, uniforms, deadlines, coaching and sibling discounts, and the Sunday 

Academy Training Package, go to:  http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc 

  

*New this year*  COACHING DISCOUNTS.  If you step up to be the head or assistant coach of your child's 

team, you'll receive a 25% and 15% discount, respectively.  Contact me if you're interested in coaching.  Join 

our team! 

  

Incoming kinders - stay tuned!  We may have a Sunday Kindergarten Program this fall, open to kinders and pre-

k's.  If you're interested in registering your 4 or 5 year old for soccer at Skyline, please send the club an 

email.  The deadline to register for this program will extend to September.  More info. to follow.  

  

GO EAGLES! 

Questions?  E-mail me (Clarissa Kearns) at: skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com 

Lincoln Youth Football registration is now open! 

FLAG- Grades K-2nd Co-Ed 

*Learn the Fundamentals of Football in a Recreational & fun environment  

*Kids will be broken into teams by grade level, typical 6-10 kids per team 

*Practice Wednesday nights, games Saturday Mornings.  

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F-ulwAsw47zFO8TePVJ9u0w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRchE0xP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly9jaGFsbGVuZ2VyLmNvbmZpZ2lvLmNvbS9vcmdsYW5kaW5ncGFnZT9vcmc9MjE5MVcHc2Nob29sbVgEAAAAAUIKAAOxGaNaC8dJgVIXZ2VudGViZWxlemFAaG90bWFpbC5jb20~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C31fc113546fc4c2efc3708d586161bc9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636562351862198927&sdata=VDJKwydcRhygOp2XEXJMh7CU0QH1lpsdWd2Pf4C42I4%3D&reserved=0
https://www.challengersports.com/
https://goo.gl/forms/BEjVdKZ1PbMcalgv1
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/sscreg
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysreg
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc
mailto:skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com
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*Season Runs September- October 

*$100 to register  

TACKLE- Grades 3-8th 

*Season Starts mid August and runs through early November. 

*8-10 hours of practice per week before school starts, dropping on average to 6 hours per week after Labor Day. 

*Games on weekends 

*register now through May 15th  

*Enjoy a discount of $30 if registered early  

Flag & Tackle sign up for Football Fun day on our website- May 6th!  

www.LincolnYouthFootball.info 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Next year’s Skyline Auction will be March 16, 2019.  

  

 

http://www.lincolnyouthfootball.info/
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